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Kirktonholme Primary School Nursery 

Class  

 

 

Sponsored Obstacle Grand Total 

You raised the fabulous amount of 

£756.50! 

Thank you! 

 

Stay and Play 

Thank you to everyone who attended 

our recent stay and play sessions.  More 

sessions are planned for next term. 

 

New Resources 

Due to your fabulous fundraising 

efforts we have been able to purchase a 

new police car, fire engine, pink car, 

sand, scooters and hoppers.  These 

resources were all requested by the 

children. 

 

Loose Parts   

You may be aware of the push to include 

loose parts objects in nurseries for 

children to explore and play with. 

The use of loose parts has been 

embedded in our nursery for the last 

few years.  Incorporating loose parts 

into nursery allows our children to have 

the opportunities to play with objects 

found in their everyday environment 

such as keys, bark, soil, pebbles, wood, 

etc.  We have added the potatoes that 

we grew in our nursery garden as well as 

seasonal vegetables to our nursery 

environment.  We have also added some 

fragrant pot pourri! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Our first Parents’ Evening of the 

session is on Thursday 14th November.  

These meetings give families a valuable 

opportunity to discuss their child’s 

progress and next steps with key 

workers.   If you are unable to attend 

please speak to Mrs Moran and she will 

organise at time during the nursery 

session for you to meet with your child’s 

key worker. 

 

Spare Clothes   

If you have any clothes your child has 

grown out of, that would be suitable for 

nursery aged pupils, please consider 

donating them to our nursery.  

 

Focus   

Our current focus is People Who Help 

Us.   

Thank you to the parents who have 

volunteered to come into nursery to talk 

about their careers with the children.  

If anyone has a job that you think would 

be interesting for the children to learn 

about during this focus, please speak to 

the nursery team.  We would be 

delighted to welcome you into our 

nursery. 

On Tuesday 5th November we have 

arranged toothbrushing talks for all the 

children. 

On Wednesday 13th November we are 

very lucky to have the RNLI coming in 

to speak with children in both nursery 

sessions.   

 



 

Road Safety Week 

Wednesday 20th November to Friday 

22nd November is our Road Safety 

Week.  Our nursery children will be 

working closely with our Primary Seven 

pupils and they will both be sharing 

their work at a school assembly.  We 

are looking forward to seeing the 

results of the team’s hard work. 

 

Parents’ Coffee Time    

Our next coffee morning/afternoon will 

be on Tuesday 26th November at 

9am/1pm.  Coffee times are informal 

and a great way to make new friends 

and catch up with old ones.  Everyone 

welcome! 

 

 

Community Links 

Mrs Thorpe has forged strong links with 

McKillop Gardens Care Home in East 

Kilbride.  This month some of our 

morning and afternoon children will be 

chosen to visit McKillop Gardens and 

entertain some of the residents.  We 

hope to give as many children as 

possible the opportunity to visit 

McKillop Gardens during the course of 

this session. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary   

November 14th Parents’ Evening 

November 18th and 19th School closed 

staff InSet days 

Tuesday 10th December Nativities 

 

Office e-mail: 

gw14ktonholmeoffice@glow.sch.uk 
Telephone:  01355222050 
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